Annual General Meeting Wednesday 16th July 2014

Many thanks everyone who attended this years Irish Wolves Supporters Club AGM.  Over 30 people were in attendance. 

It was reported that our membership numbers fell significantly last year.  A possible reason put forward for this was the double relegation suffered in the last 2 seasons. We are maintaining contact with those that are on our register and encouraging them to re-join. As a supporters club we are in a sound financial position.

While general meetings of members were few, our annual trip to Wolverhampton took place for the last game of the season and we presented our player of the season award to goalkeeper Karl Ikeme. 

The following Committee members were elected: 

Chairperson - Gary Cotter

Secretary - Andy Taylor

Membership Secretary - Tony Lawlor 

Treasurer - James Kilcoyne 

P.R.O - Mick McQuillan

The Club has been running for 3 years now . We, as a Committee, will endeavour to keep up regular contact with members. Our relationship with Wolves is a very good one and we have established good contacts there.

Finally, it was mentioned that our Annual trip will take place in Easter next year for the Notts. Forest away, and Leeds home games. So get the piggy bank out and start saving!

Hope you enjoy the new season.

Up The Wolves
